CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 95-98

From: Mayor Stein
Date: December 6, 1995
Subject: Citizens’ Request for New Ballfields Design

Steve Glos and Patricia Hefferan, representing Alisports Log Cabin Association, have
asked that the present design to add 23 ballfields be redone to reduce the number of
play fields and provide for greater buffers and more natural areas including trails for
equestrian, dog mushing, skiing and other uses.

They further ask that the City commission Burt Lent to do a revised plan using our
existing base information and provide a colored display rendering. Mr. Lent estimates

the cost of that work to be about $3,800. Cost of the first plan was $4,400 not including
the perspective drawings.

Council is respectfully asked to consider the Allsports request and direct staff.

LLNe

John C. Stein, Mayor




